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THE UNIVERSITY OF OXFORD INTERNATIONAL GUIDANCE COUNSELLORS’ 

CONFERENCE 

We are delighted to announce that a teacher from our school (Jarosław Skowroński) 

has won a place on the Oxford University International Guidance Councellors’ 

Conference to be held in February 2014. There were 220 applications from the best 

secondary school from all over the world for just 51 places. Our school has been 

chosen as the only one in Poland to have its representative on the conference. During 

the conference delegates will have the opportunity to:  

 Meet with admissions staff from across the Collegiate University  

 Gain insight into Oxford’s world class teaching system and academic offering  

 Obtain information on their admissions procedures including the opportunity 

to observe a mock interview and learn how best support students’ applications  

 Speak with current international students  

 Dine in an Oxford college  

 Visit world class teaching facilities  

 Network with colleagues from the best secondary schools in the world 

 

 

If you are 1
st
 or 2

nd
 year student and would like to receive firsthand information about Oxford, 

contact Mr Skowronski after the winter break. 

 

 

This is a unique opportunity to visit the world's most prestigious university and stay in 

the one of the most recognisable cities in Europe. During the two day conference 

delegates will have the opportunity to:  

 Meet with admissions staff from across the Collegiate University  

 Gain insight into our academic offering and tutorial system  

 Obtain information on our admissions procedures including the opportunity to 

observe a mock interview  

 Speak with current international students  

 Dine in an Oxford college  

 Visit world class museums and teaching facilities  

 Visit the famous sights of Oxford  

 Network with colleagues in your profession  

 


